TO: Planning Commission Members

Honorable Mayor and City Council Members

FROM: Shawn Wetterlin, Zoning Administrator

DATE: December 20th, 2017

RE: Meeting Notice Cancelation for January 2nd, 2017.

1. Due to the fact that there are no requests to come before the Planning Commission at this time, the decision has been made that there will not be a Planning Commission meeting for the month of January.

The next meeting date will be February 13th, 2017.

NOTE: Please call Shawn at City Hall, 895-4409, if you will not be able to attend.

	#1	#2	#3	#4	# 5	#6	# /
Jerry Steffes	 						
Don Smith	 						
Dave Hanifl	 						
Linda Larson	 						
Richard Wieser	 						
Patty Dockendorff	 						
Mani Edpuganti	 						
Brian Krenz							

cc: Honorable Mayor and City Council Members and Local Media - Agenda Only. Skip Wieser, City Attorney - Full package for review and comment.